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To whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter serves as official recognition by the World Dodgeball Federation 

(WDBF) of the Asociación Deportiva Peruana de Dodgeball as a member 

and only recognized governing body for the sport of Dodgeball in Peru. 

 

The WDBF recognizes the commitment of the Asociación Deportiva 

Peruana de Dodgeball to the growth and development of dodgeball within 

Peru, encompassing both grassroots participation and the cultivation of 

elite athletes. We recognize your efforts to promote and expand the sport 

and are confident in your ability to lead and manage Dodgeball activities 

within your country. 

 

The WDBF fully supports the Asociación Deportiva Peruana de Dodgeball 

in its efforts and looks forward to continuing its partnership to foster the 

global growth of Dodgeball. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pierre Corvellec 

Secretary General, WDBF 

pierre@worlddodgeballfederation.com 

www.worlddodgeballfederation.com 

 

http://www.worlddodgeballfederation.com

